
 
  

 
   

 
 

  

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

  
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

 
  

  
  

 

 

CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING  AND
  
EXTENSION OF WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Department of Justice (Department) has rescheduled the public 
hearing regarding ammunition vendor licensing from the originally noticed date and time of 
August 28, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. 

Oral comments on the proposed action will be taken at a public hearing from 10:00 a.m.-12:00 
noon on September 12, 2017, at the following location: 

Resources Building Auditorium 
1416 9th Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 

The auditorium is wheelchair accessible. 

At the hearing, any person may present oral or written comments regarding the proposed 
regulatory action. The Department requests, but does not require, that persons making oral 
comments at the hearing also submit a written copy of their testimony. 

Please direct inquiries concerning the hearing to: 

Jeff Amador 
Department of Justice 
P.O. Box 160487 
Sacramento, CA 95816-0487 
Email: regulations@doj.ca.gov 
Fax: (916) 227-1068 

Any interested person or their authorized representative may submit written comments relevant 
to the proposed regulatory action. The written comment period has been extended and will now 
close at 5:00 p.m. on September 12, 2017. Only comments received by that time will be 
considered. 
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